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December 19, 2024 

 

To:  All IFTA Member Jurisdictions 

 

RE: Missouri 2025 IFTA License and Decal Delay – UPDATE 

 

Due to delays in obtaining decal manufacturing material, Missouri is unable to complete the 

issuance of 2025 IFTA licenses and decals prior to December 31, 2024. We are currently 

awaiting our scheduled production run and estimate that all of Missouri’s 2025 IFTA license 

holders will be renewed by mid-January.  We anticipate the 2025 IFTA decals to be distributed 

with sufficient time to be affixed to power units prior to the end of the 2024 enforcement deferral 

on February 28, 2025. 

 

Missouri requests all IFTA jurisdictions to honor the IFTA 2024 license 

and decal grace period for Missouri licensees.  

 

Enforcement may also encounter Missouri carriers that held a valid 2024 IFTA license but are 

unable to display a 2024 decal for new vehicles added to their fleet after December 31, 2024. 

 

Missouri requests that IFTA jurisdictions suspend enforcement action 

on Missouri carriers who can produce a valid 2024 Missouri IFTA 

license but cannot display a 2024 decal on the power unit. 

 

Missouri will post a subsequent memo when 2025 licenses and decals have been provided to 

carriers. 

 

Your patience and consideration are appreciated as we continue to work through the decal 

production delay. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Aaron Hubbard 

Director, Motor Carrier Services 
 


